On May 17th Board Member Sandra Richmond submitted the following question regarding Board Item PM4 Project Modifications for Watson B. Duncan:

Question: These are serious design problems. How are we addressing them?

Response: These are not all design problems and they are all minor in nature. They do not present any danger to the building occupants, however they needed to be addressed.
Item #1. This is for existing electrical code violations above the ceiling. The items include installing clips to support existing conduits and wires above the ceilings and replacement of flexible conduit with rigid conduit as required by code.
Item #2. The roof drains were shown on the architectural plans, but were missing from the plumbing drawings.
Item #3. The drawings incorrectly showed the electrical breaker panel at 100 amps versus 1000 amps. This was identified prior to any equipment being ordered.
The engineer is being held accountable for Items #2 and #3 in accordance with the district's errors and omissions policy. 
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